
 

 

 

16 May 2025 

Dear Applicant, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at Prenton Primary School. 

 

Our Headteacher, Mrs Sandra Lloyd, will be retiring after many years of dedicated and successful 

leadership. Her impact has been significant, and she leaves the school in a strong and confident 

position.  

 

Prenton is a warm and inclusive community school. It is a place where children are known and cared 

for as individuals, where staff work with commitment and compassion and where families are welcomed 

and involved. The school’s values are lived out in everyday practice and relationships. We are proud of 

the culture that has developed here, and we are looking for a leader who will value and strengthen it. 

We are seeking someone with a clear sense of purpose, a belief in the importance of primary education 

and a calm and thoughtful approach to leadership. You will be supported by a strong team of staff and 

governors who are open, honest and committed to the continued success of the school.  

You are warmly encouraged to visit the school on Tuesday 3rd June at 9:30 am or on Tuesday 10th June 

at 4pm. Please contact the school office if you would like to arrange this. 

Thank you again for your interest. We look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr A Davies 

Chair of the Governing Body 

Prenton Primary School 

 


